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Issue 8 
 

14th Jan 

 2022 

Welcome back  

 

Welcome back. We hope you had a lovely Christmas and New Year. 
 

Value of the month  

January’s Value is Endurance (being resilient) and the stories used to 

support this are Down the Well (Jeremiah 38) and the Good Shepherd 

(Matthew 18, Luke 15).  

SUCCESSFUL- Please see the website for a list of the values used. 

 

Dates for the term 
 

14th January Year 5 swimming for 5 weeks 

26th January Year 5 Viking day 

31st Jan- 4th Feb BS College Festival of Literature 

9th February Safer Internet Day 

14th- 18th February Half term 

25th February Year 3 swimming for 5 weeks 

16th February KNEX day Year 5 and 6 

1st April Last day of term -Finish early 

4th- 18th April Easter Holidays 

19th April Start of summer term 
 

Pick up- reminder 

If you have 2 children to pick up from the front please come at the 

later time to stop blocking the car park for those picking up children at 

the earlier time. If you can park elsewhere and walk to collect that 

would help even more. Thank you. 
 

Nursery applications- Sept 2022 entry 

Applications open on Monday 17th January and close on Thursday March 

10th for children born between 1/9/18 to 31/8/19.  Please apply online 

through our school website.  
 

Covid update 

Message from HCC that as from Monday the following applies: 

Self-isolation means stay at home. If a parent or carer, or other 

member of a child’s household is self-isolating because they have 

COVID-19, they should not be dropping or collecting children at school. 

Please adhere to this.  Thank you. 
 

Orchestra & Brass lessons 

Please sign up on Schoolcomms if you would like to join Orchestra, 8am 

on Fridays (next session 28/1). Our brass teacher also has availability if 

anyone in Year 3 or above would like to sign up for lessons through 

Herts Music service. 
 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs M. J. West 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 


